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Frontline caregivers and professionals at Children’s Hospital Oakland 
are sounding the alarm as UCSF management continues to funnel 
resources to San Francisco, sending patients and families across 
the Bay for services that were once delivered in Oakland. 

The pandemic is not over. As more and more children get sick with 
the Delta variant, how does the hospital reward the dedicated workers 
at the heart of Children’s Hospital Oakland?  By closing off avenues to 
career advancement and threatening their job security. 

But these workers are not alone in their struggle for the resources needed 
to take care of East Bay families. Come to this Community Town Hall to 
hear how workers who care for our kids here in the East Bay are fi ghting 
back — and how we can join them to support our community!

Come hear more about:

• Children’s Hospital Oakland workers’ struggle to Keep Care 
in Oakland and win equity and job security

• The struggles of other community groups and unions that 
support East Bay families

• How we can come together and fi ght for the resources we need!

Healthcare workers at Children’s Hospital 
Oakland lead the fi ght for East Bay families

COMMUNITY 
TOWN HALL 

For Children’s Hospital 
Oakland workers and 

East Bay families

Wednesday, December 1
6:00 P.M.

Go to 
NUHW.org/eastbaykids 

to register for this 
virtual event


